LAW OFFICE OF ISMAIL HUSSEIN

2113 Central Avenue NE Phone (office): 612-287-5365
Minneapolis, MN 55418 (direct): 651-431-8703
Fax: 612-437-4510

Email: ismailhusseinlaw@gmail.com

April 16, 2013

Daphne Lundstrom
Assistant City Attorney
Civil Division

400 City Hall

City of Saint Paul

15 West Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102

RE: All licenses held by Kadi Brothers, Inc. d/b/a VAS Market for the premises located at 169
Victoria Street North in Saint Paul
License ID # 20110004084

Dear Daphne Lundstrom:

Reference is made to the City’s Second Amended Notice of Intent to Revoke Licenses dated
April 16, 2013, and as per our phone conversation today, please be advised that licensee, Mr.
Rashad Badae, owner of Kadi Brothers, Inc. d/b/a VAS Market and holder of License Number:
20110004084, accepts the allegations in the said notice and hereby requesting a public hearing
before the City Council to contest the adverse action the City Council may impose against VAS
Market,

Please schedule the matter for a public hearing before the City Council and advise me
accordingly.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. In the meantime, if you have any questions
or need further information you may contact my office at any time.

Sincerely,
[smail Hussein

Ismail Hussein/s/

Cc: Mr. Rashad Badae



